From: Jane Lockhart [mailto:Jane.Lockhart@edinburgh.gov.uk] 
Sent: 20 March 2013 11:08
To: c.e.beevers@blueyonder.co.uk
Cc: David Emerson
Subject: Planning Committee (Special Meeting) - Tuesday 19 March
Importance: High
Hello Mr Beevers
 

I write to confirm the decision of yesterday's special meeting of the Planning Committee, called to consider the Proposed Local Development Plan.
 

The Committee's decision was as follows:-
 

1    To approve the Proposed Local Development Plan, subject to any necessary and minor drafting or technical edits (Appendix 1 and associated Proposals Map);
 

2    To approve the attached supporting documents at Appendices 2 and 3 of the report
 

3    To approve the new Development Plan Scheme for immediate circulation to interested parties (Appendix 4)
 

4    To note the background documents to be published with the Local Development Plan
 

5    To note Councillor Mowat's request that the font used in the the report appendices be amended to one more easily read by people with visual impairments; and 
 

6    To note Councillor Rose's request that the baseline date of 1990 for the targets on Carbon Dioxide and Energy Use be included in the published document to give clarity to the information given .
 

It would be appreciated if you could pass this information to Helen Orr, Vice-Chair and Neil Ingram, Planning Spokesperson, who spoke on behalf of Juniper Green Community Council at the meeting.
 

I have added below a link to the committee papers for your ease of reference  - please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance.
 

http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/meetings/meeting/2944/planning_committee
 

 

Jane
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